
 

 

GNCSGNA 

Fall Conference 
October 25 - 26, 2024  
Kenilworth Auditorium at Atrium Health 
 
Dear GNCSGNA Exhibitor, 

 
The Greater North Carolina Society of Gastroenterology Nurses and Associates (GNCSGNA) 

continue in our efforts to promote excellence in the fields of GI Nursing and Endoscopy as we launch 

another educational conference.  We value the relationships that we have with all of our vendor 

partners in GNCSGNA and would like to take this opportunity to invite you and your company to 

exhibit at our Fall Conference to be held on October 25 – 26th, 2024. 

 

The following is the tentative vendor schedule: 
 

➢ The exhibit room will be available for set-up Friday, October 25, 2024 at 4:30 to 5:30 PM will 
be open for visitation. 

➢ The exhibit room will reopen during registration continental breakfast at 7:00AM Saturday 

morning. The conference begins promptly at 8 AM Saturday, October 26th. The agenda 

allows approximately one and a half hours, divided into three time periods for participants 

to visit with exhibitors and examine product lines. 

➢ Exhibit table fee of $750 for Friday evening and Saturday.  The exhibit hall base price 

includes a one six-foot skirted table, continental breakfast on Saturday morning, and lunch 

for two representatives. Please advise us of special needs, such as electricity, in advance. 

 

The GNCSGNA course offers your company a unique opportunity to interact effectively with GI 

nurses and associates, who utilize your products and services.  You are invited to participate in one of 

the fastest growing local exhibits of products in the field of Gastroenterology and Endoscopy. 

 

For this event we are expecting to attract at least 125 in-person attendees and another 75 

virtually from across the country, which will allow your sales representatives to connect with a large 

number of institutions. We are asking for your contribution of $2000, which will give your company a 

Platinum table in a premium location within the exhibit hall on both Friday and Saturday. The funds 

for exhibitor space and sponsorship dollars are used for continuing education scholarships for our 

members and cover facility fees when applicable at the conference location. These spots are 

limited and are very competitive within the industry. If a company commits to supplying a 

presenter it will be selected by the conference committee based on membership needs and 

high profile topics reflective of the current priorities for the region.  

 

Door prizes are always welcome and all donors will receive recognition for their contribution. 

Each exhibitor will be acknowledged in the conference syllabus and thanked for their support. Your 

generous support allows us to offer a premiere educational conference. We look forward to seeing 

your company represented. 

 

 



Thank you in advance for all your continued support of our regional society. Those of us 

involved in Endoscopy management value and appreciate companies that support the region 

regarding these important educational needs. We look forward to your participation in the Fall 2024 

Educational Conference. 

 
Kind Regards, 
                                                          
Catherine Bauer, RNBS, MSN, MBA, CGRN 
GNCSGNA President   

 

Remit payment to: 

GNCSGNA  

c/o Pam Cowan 

209 Hallwood Ct 
Holy Springs, NC 27516 
                                   


